
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my enthusiasm for the opportunity to 

cross-register for courses at [Institution/Program Name]. As a [Your Major] student at [Your 

Institution], I am eager to broaden my academic horizons and engage with diverse perspectives. 

Having researched the courses offered at [Institution/Program Name], I am particularly interested 

in [Specific Course or Subject], as I believe it will greatly enhance my understanding and 

complement my studies in [Your Major]. The chance to learn from esteemed faculty and 

collaborate with fellow students excites me immensely. 

I appreciate your consideration of my application for cross-registration and look forward to the 

possibility of contributing to and learning from your academic community. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Institution] 


